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To whom it may concern
I am emailing to share my objections to the South Warrington local plan. It is
unsound for many reasons.
Building on hundreds of acres of precious Greenbelt land will destroy the
hedgerows and land that will help battle climate change and in a time that the
council and the government have made commitments to fix the crisis, it would
make more sense to build on the available brown belt land in the area to
regenerate these plots instead of destroying nature. Unfortunately our council
doesn’t have an up to date list of brownbelt as it hasn’t bothered to research this
vital information.
Another element that makes the plan unsound is the impact of the 4200 homes.
These homes will add another 8000 cars to the already congested roads that are
jammed on a weekly basis when one of the numerous accidents on the M56 or
M6 sends hundreds of cars through Grappenhall and Stretton. This is always
made worse by the fact there are limited places to cross the canal to get in to
Warrington.
It is also unsound because it will completely change the character of our local
villages. They will be swallowed up by this monster of a development and lose
everything that’s beautiful about living in a small village.
Finally the six56 development is a monstrosity. It will destroy green belt land,
bring thousands of lorries to our already congested roads plus the cars of the
people who will work there, because they won’t be able to afford any of the new
homes, plus the 8000 cars from those new homes. We don’t stand a chance with
all that traffic congestion noise and pollution.
I believe the plan is also unsound because of the government’s comments
regarding the protection of the greenbelt and the ending of housing targets.

Yours sincerely
Jean Geering
Of Grappenhall, Warrington




